Matthias, Isaac L

From: Patty Putnam <pattybarnesputnam58@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 3:02 PM

To: All Alders

Subject: Clty Market

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Alders of the City of Madison.....in regards to the proposal of the City Market on 1st st.

I as a 4th generation Madisonian (family paying taxes since the 1880's!!!!) I am very much against this waste of
money on the city Market.

I will not produce a tax base. and is a misuse of the land it sits on. Better use would be a building similar to the
one on First st and E.Wash.that would produce tax revenue. have he market on the ground floor it does not need
a huge old garage for it's sales.

Please give serious consideration to NOT pushing this project forward, and if Madison needs more housing here
is a great locale and on the new bus line..my what a NOVEL idea.

Patty Barnes Putnam,,,4th generation Madisonian..and whose ancestors lived at 752E Gorham st, and owned the
original Fess Hotel..let alone homes throughout the city.



